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Fisher Phillips Attorney Discusses Executive Terminations with
The National Law Journal
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How transparent should companies be about the reasons behind the termination of an executive?

Atlanta partner Jennifer Sandberg told The National Law Journal that serving up details for public

consumption is “not really good for anybody.” She advises her clients to be as “vanilla” as possible

whenever explaining a termination. She also said: “A company’s message should be consistent. That

doesn’t mean it evolves over time.”
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